
 

  

 

Trout Unlimited Sagebrush Chapter 

General Meeting 

November 8th, 2012                               

Page | 1 

 

                                                                          6:30 PM     

     Scheel’s Sporting Goods Training Room                   

 

Minutes 

Attendance: 

1 in attendance     

 

Presided by Marianne Denton, President   

1) Announcements 

 Dr. Nikolaus Gantner’s talk has been moved back an hour 

 Conservation Trust Grant announcement, let all that interested put in applications to be 

funded for conservation projects.  

2) Presentation 

 Adam Butler – TU’s grassroots organizer for the Sierra Chapter, discussed his role as a 

new TU employee.  

 Marianne Denton – Slideshow presentation about the conservation project at the 

Halloway fire site. 

 

Submitted: 

Timothy Caldwell 

Secretary, Sagebrush Chapter 

 


